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Mr. James L. Carter 
Assistant Director 
Northern Michigan University 
Marquette, Michigan 49855 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

THE AMER I CAN ROAD 

DEARBORN, MICHIGAN 48121 

February 24, 1971 

In response to your recent letter, consider-
ation has been given to your proposal for a grant to 
help underwrite a monthly newspaper. 

I regret that our heavy commitments to organi-
zations in our metropolitan areas preclude assistance 
at this time. The idea has considerable merit and the 
University's offer of assistance lends significance. 

I hope that sources of financial aid will 
materialize. 

Sincerely, 

he 


